
St. Michael’s Episcopal School

Middle School Admission Tour Protocols 2021

St. Michael’s is delighted to be able to welcome prospective families back to our Campus
this year for admissions tours. Nothing makes us happier than sharing with families a
glimpse into our vibrant curriculum, culture, and community.

As the health and safety of our students, faculty, and visitors are paramount during this
pandemic and to limit the volume of visitors on campus during the school day, we have
put into place the following protocols for our 2021 admissions tours:

● Prospective families must have submitted an application in order to schedule a
tour. At this time, we are only offering tours for those interested in entrance for the
2022-23 school year.

● Tours will be conducted on Monday and Friday mornings and are limited to 30
minutes

● We will do our best to align tours with a prospective student’s scheduled WISC
testing if testing is being conducted at St M

● Middle School applicant students are welcome to accompany their parents on the
Admissions tour

● Masks (no gaiters) must be worn by all visitors and staff while indoors
● We strongly encourage visitors to be COVID vaccinated

Please contact our Director of Admission, Alison Roussy, at aroussy@stmschool.net if
you are unable to accommodate the above protocols or would prefer to receive
information virtually.
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